
Sent: 28/02/2025 5:51:20 PM
Subject: New Macdonald’s

Dear Council
I would like to voice my concern regarding the proposed 24hour Macdonald’s on Roseberry
street. This street is already overly congested with traffic and it is likely a high traffic foodstore
such as Macdonalds would make the traffic situation on this street and intersections with
Balgowlah rd and Balgowlah and Condamine st even worse.
Yours sincerely
Anna Barbouttis
24 Francis St, Fairlight

Sent from my iPhone


